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PUBLIC NOTICE – REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Date:   September 20, 2022 

Title:    Request for Restaurant Lease Proposals 

The Bartow Airport Authority is requesting proposals for the lease of restaurant space in the Bartow 
Executive Airport and is requiring interested parties to attend a mandatory pre-award meeting.  Details 
are available at the airport or by contacting Kristina Martin through email Kristina@bartow-airport.com. 

Pursuant to Florida Statutes 286.011, the Bartow Airport Authority gives public notice that a 
Pre-award meeting for the above-referenced RFP will be held as follows: 
 

Tuesday October 4, 2022 
2:00pm 

Airport Terminal Building 
Large Conference Room 

5993 Airport Blvd 
Bartow, FL 33830 

 
Proposals are due to Mr. John Helms, Executive Director, Bartow Airport Authority, 5993 Airport Blvd, 
Bartow, Florida 33830, on or before 2:00 p.m., October 17, 2022. 
 
Pursuant to Florida Statutes 286.011, the Bartow Airport Authority gives public notice that a 
Selection Committee meeting for the above-referenced RFP will be held as follows: 
 

Tuesday October 18, 2022 
10:00am 

Airport Terminal Building 
Large Conference Room 

5993 Airport Blvd 
Bartow, FL 33830 

 
As required by Florida Statutes, a recording of the meeting will be created and made available to anyone requesting 
a copy through the Executive Administrative Assistant. 
 
Per: 

Terry Beacham 
Deputy Executive Director 
 
c:  Kristina Martin 

Public Information Supervisor 


